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dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

From: Dragon Minerals <steve@dragon-minerals.ccsend.com> on behalf of Dragon Minerals 

<steve@dragon-minerals.com>

Sent: Friday, October 30, 2020 2:24 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: October 30: Dragon Minerals Website Update and New Auctions

 

 

 

Just a few of the specimens in this week's website update. 
 

Hello! 
 

New specimens have been added to the website. The new specimens can be viewed 
here: 

http://www.dragon-minerals.com/updates/10_30_20/10_30_20.html 
 

A new round of auctions - all with starting bids of just $1 - have just started here: 
https://auction2.mineral-auctions.com/ 

 

Happy hunting! 
 

Steve Hardinger -- Dragon Minerals  
Affordable minerals, common and rare 
We buy collections 
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